
 
 

KC HOCKEY – SABRES BANTAM 
 

TO: KC KNIGHTS, KC WEST, SOUTHWEST KC, ST. CHARLES, ST. MATTHEW 
2019 - 2020 BANTAM PLAYERS AND PARENTS 

 
 

ON BEHALF OF KC HOCKEY WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR 
PARTICIPATING IN OUR  

PEEWEE PROGRAMS AND WELCOME YOU TO OUR SABRES BANTAM PROGRAM!  
THIS SEASON WE WILL BE OFFERING BOTH NORTH AND SOUTH TEAMS. 

 
ONLINE REGISTRATION WILL OPEN ON JUNE 3, 2019 

IN-OFFICE WILL BEGIN ON JULY 2, 2019 
 

KC HOCKEY OFFICE 
13160 – 140 AVE, 

EDMONTON, ALBERTA 
T6V 0M4 

(780)457-4527 
OFFICE@KCHOCKEY.CA 

WWW.KCHOCKEY.CA 
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